
December 2020

Happy Holidays from your NTSGNA family !

Together we survived a
very difficult year. We
the healthcare workers,
are the spark of lights
that kept this year going.

Wishing you all a peaceful
and joyous holiday!

Educational Event

Join us on our first free
educational event for
2021 provided by Ambu.

See information below.

Membership renewal

Please renew your 2021
membership and invite a
friend to join SGNA. To
renew or join as a new
member, click the link.
From,
The officers of NTSGNA
Click the link

http://sgna.org



